
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for June 26, 2024

Attendees:  27

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM President Bob McGovern. He then led the 
membership in the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a moment of silence and prayer.

Secretary report online.
Treasurers report given.

The East Mountain Grant Scholarship was awarded to Arianna Ceballos Pena. She 
graduated from Waterbury Career Academy and is pursuing a career in nursing at 
Naugatuck Valley. Congratulations Arianna.

Neighborhood Council announced a scholarship program is in the process for next year.
Also a committee for the annual awards dinner on October 10, 2024 is being formed.
Nominations for the East Mountain recipient are being taken.

All was quiet with Neighborhood Watch.

The flags were put on May 18th. Thanks to all who helped. The flower planting and weed
removal at the park needs to be done – Nancy will see if a donation of flowers will be 
made.
April Fann will look into the possibility of having the proposed picnic this year at East 
Mountain Park. We will keep everyone updated.
Charlene will get info about an East Mountain wide tag sale (everyone would sell from 
their own driveways).

Concerns were brought up about the rubbish dumping on lower East Mountain Rd. The 
police will be asked if cameras can be installed. There is also an issue of people doing car
repairs and having so many cars on the streets.

The position for vice president is still open.

Lastly, we have been having problems with our current location for our meetings. A 
committee will be formed to look into different places to have our monthly meetings.

An end of year buffet was served for all in attendance.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM




